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2nd May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As part of our Year 1 History topic, the children have begun learning about The Great Fire of London 
and the significance of this event.  In order to bring to life our study we would like to provide the 
children with an opportunity to take part in a workshop on Thursday 9th May 2024 during the school 
day.   
 
The workshop will be provided by the Matrix Theatre Company.  The children will actively participate 
in the workshop and decide how they want to rebuild the city of London.   We believe this visit will 
enrich our curriculum as it gives the children first hand experiences and deepens their understanding 
and enjoyment of this topic.   
 
We are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the workshop of £5.00 per 
child. This can be paid via Arbor or handed to your child’s teacher in a named envelope by Tuesday 
7th May 2024. This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not have enough contributions we will 
not be able to provide educational workshops in the future.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  We thank you 
in anticipation of your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss V Brammer 
Year 1 Team Leader & Mole Class Teacher 

 


